Dear Wendell,

Please forgive the delay in getting this back to you, and thank you
for being patient with me.

I would like my Hawaiian name Ku'uleialoha to be used instead of
Ku'ulei,

The enclosed paper is what I would like to be printed in your pub-
lication, Would it be possible for me to have another picture taken?
I asked Jan if it would be possible and I have not received an answer.

I haven't had a chance to see the one that you decided on. The
reason that I am asking for a retake is because, since that picture was
taken I've lost 30 lbs. and vanity tells me to replace that "fat picture"

with a better one,
Please let me know at your convenience if it would be possible?

Sincerely,

il ol Bonban



